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18 October 2023 

 

13th – 17th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Nursery Rhyme Week is fast approaching, and we are delighted to confirm that 

our Nursery children will be taking part this year. The initiative promotes the 

importance of nursery rhymes in early childhood development and education with a 

particular focus on how nursery rhymes boost early language and literacy skills. 

 

During nursery rhyme week, each day the children will practise a nursery rhyme and 

perform it using actions.  

 

Monday 13th November: Jack and Jill 

Tuesday 14th November: Hickory Dickory Dock 

Wednesday 15th November: Head, Shoulders, Knees & Toes  

Thursday 16th November: Row, Row, Row Your Boat  

Friday 17th November: The Wheels On The Bus  

We have a range of activities planned throughout the week linked to each rhyme 

including making puppets and props for our performances.  

Singing nursery rhymes is a wonderful activity you can also enjoy doing together at 

home. You can access all of the free resources at home by registering at 

www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com 

 

We can’t wait to celebrate a wonderful week of rhyming! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Gibson 

Nursery Teacher 

 

http://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/

